
Concord School 
 

 NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Kia ora whānau 
 

Whānau Literacy Evening – ** TONIGHT ** 
Thursday 7th March at 7.00pm we are holding our 
parent evening in Rātā room to learn about the 
changes we have made to our literary programme 
over the last two years.  Many thanks 
to all those who have indicated that 
they are coming.  We look forward to 
seeing you all tonight. 
 
Assembly – Our mid-term assembly is taking 
place tomorrow at 2.15pm in the hall. All welcome. 
 
Easter Raffle – Raffle cards will be 
going home next week for our annual 
Easter Raffle, always a popular event.  
Many thanks to Hugh and the Taieri 
Mouth Camping Ground for 
generously donating extra prizes, 
including a cabin for a weekend at the  
Taieri Mouth Camping Ground for 2 adults and 3 
children (date to be arranged with the camp), and 
a large inflatable child’s paddling pool/play area. 
 

Mufti Day – We will be having a mufti day on 
Friday 15th March.  Instead of a gold coin, please 
bring along Easter goodies to go in the hamper 
prizes – Easter eggs, novelties, soft toys etc.   
 
Music with Hiliako – 
We are very pleased to 
welcome Hiliako back 
to our school this year.  
He is here every 
Tuesday morning to  
take music lessons with all the students.   
 

We have applied for a grant to purchase some new 
musical instruments and we are looking forward to 
being able to try these out with Hiliako soon. 
 
PALs Training – Our senior Physical Activity 
Leaders (PALs) will be going to the Edgar Centre 
next Wednesday 13th March for training with Sport 
Otago.  They will get a separate note about this.  
 
Cornhole Games – Many 
thanks to David and the team at 
‘Simply the Best Cleaning Ltd’, 
for a wonderful donation of $500 
to celebrate their business’s 10 
year anniversary.  We have 
spent part of it on two new 
cornhole games and the 
students are already having lots 
of fun with them. 
  

Pet Day – Please keep Friday 5th April free for 
Concord School’s first pet day for a number of 
years.  While concentrating on pets, the day will 
also involve a number of activity stations and a lot 
of fun.  There will be two competitions that the 
children can enter: 
- Baking competition (savoury, sweet 

and decorated categories) 
- Art competition - students can 

create an artwork of their choice of 
their pet or favourite animal 

Both competitions are to be completed at home 
and brought in on the day.  We will require some 
helpers on the day, so please contact the office if 
you can join us.  Further information will follow.  
 
Futsal –  This week the Concord Shooters  
played the St Bernie’s Chicken Nuggets  
and ‘Player of the Day’ was Ollie. 
 

On Wednesday the Concord Strikers played the 
Fairfield Hawks.  ‘Player of the Day’ was Hannah.   
 
Dates to mark on your calendar:  
* Thurs 7 Mar – Structured Literacy evening 

* Wed 13 Mar – PALs Training  
* Fri 15 Mar – Easter Raffle Mufti Day 
* Mon 25 Mar – Otago Anniversary Day 

* Fri 29 Mar – Tues 2 Apr – Easter 
 
 

Steve Turnbull 
Principal 
 
  

7 March 2024 

ABSENCES – Please PHONE  
488 2204, TEXT 027 391 9985, or use 
the Skool Loop app, by 9.00am, with 

the reason your child is absent (eg sick) 
 

Did you see the lovely 
photo of Stella and Toby 
in the ODT this week? 

         Assembly – This Friday 8th March at 2.15pm 
     Clever Cats – Next Friday 15th March at 1.30pm 
 



 
 

 

Community 
Oral Health 

Service 
 
 

0800 ORAL 
HEALTH 
(0800 672 

543)     
  (free from    

       cell  
         phones) 

Head Lice 
 

Please 
continue to 

be vigilant in 
checking your 

child’s hair  
often  
and  
treating  
when 
necessary 

Don’t forget to check our Facebook page for 
information, messages, photos & videos: 
 www.facebook.com/concordschooldunedin   

 

  

      Together We Learn and Grow       Ako Tahi, Tipu Tahi 
 

Lucky Book Club 
 

      The next Lucky Book Club order  
for 2024 went home today and closes 

next Friday 15th March.  Please 
return money and orders to the office. 


